
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TENANTS PANEL 
Subject: Tenants Report Card edits 
 
Date: 15 September 2020 / 9 October 2020  
 
Attendees: 
Stephen Watt 
Craig Parlane  
Stephanie Thomson 
 
Discussion Points 
 

 

Staff member S Watt presented the Tenant Report Cards from 2018/19 to the panel 
members.  
 
There was discussion about the style, content, layout, headings, icons, and images 
which were expected of the annual Tenant Report Card.  
 
The proposed edits were noted by the staff member and the Panel thanked for their 
contributions. The Tenant Report Card is expected to be printed and distributed in 
December 2020.  
 


